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14 December 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Project Update - Road reinstatement on Medway Street (Woodchester Ave to North Parade) 
 
The Council’s Dudley Creek Bypass flood mitigation works are now completed, and work to 
permanently reinstate the road in Medway Street can now start. 
 
Unfortunately there has been a delay to starting this work.  It was planned to start these works 
immediately after the land drainage works were completed.  Delays in appointing a contractor now 
mean the works will not start until February 2018.  We apologise for this delay and know you have 
had a long period of time with works on your street. 
 
Prior to works commencing in February 2018, a Start Work Notice will be posted in the mailboxes of 
all residents in the street, including information about the contractor who will construct the works, and 
the timeframes for start and completion of the works.  Please turn the page for the plan of the 
reinstatement. 
 
Please be assured Council staff will work closely with the successful contractor to minimise 
timeframes and impacts to you as residents. 
 
A temporary chip seal has been laid to ensure access to the street over the Christmas / New Year 
period. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns regarding the works, please contact the Council on 03 941 8999, 
or email kirsty.mahoney@ccc.govt.nz, or visit www.ccc.govt.nz/dudleycreek for more information. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Kirsty Mahoney 
Project Manager, Transport 
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